
What Were You Wearing?
Virtual Exhibit

The purpose of this virtual exhibit is to honor all survivors of
sexual violence and to further spread awareness during

Sexual Assault Awareness Month.

 Our goal is to continue breaking down the stigmas and biases
that survivors so commonly experience by answering a

question that survivors are asked all too frequently. 

Scan our QR code to participate anonymously in our virtual exhibit!

Supported by the State of New Jersey Sexual Assault, Abuse and Rape Care (SAARC) Funds,

administered by the Department of Children and Families

Responses will be collected through March 25, 2024 and
available to  the public beginning on April 1, 2024


